
 

Traffic Advisory: Brandt Street closed up to three weeks

Release Date:  Friday, November 18, 2016

Brandt Street between Stanley and St. Adalbert Avenues is closed to through traffic
beginning Friday, November 18, for up to three weeks. 

A contractor is installing new water infrastructure below the road surface.  A posted
detour directs drivers to use Valley Street or Troy Street as alternate routes. 
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QFiUP_PJ8EKWq9Z0k4M9Tl2i9AzoIrl--JXptgkmwJ6Hj01xnHuY03SgZay9gYOFmF-w-Tf1ecZdIHaCm-IXodmllX9zVqKzIBsaD0TOkbOP5UC9RkTeR37wwEn0C6y97Dv5IQ_8zx4BZbDHT9PeXiB7A0ux0vsrRe2G_jqZGqSzmLbo0JFoCmHAZxrqsRQv&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QFiUP_PJ8EKWq9Z0k4M9Tl2i9AzoIrl--JXptgkmwJ6Hj01xnHuY01TeAhxjayECRKllrFZO5WRcdNiSrbJ4u2TKpf1_NusAm0zfwL9vUX5s6RRcY9JX9jKTTTyb7DkhRordAn-oU9CnuLK5KfGREE37Bc4SIspdRURP0u-DA1Ta9420o3IV-A==&c=&ch=

